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THIS WEEK
In this last week: we have performed our 

nativity, and watched a live pantomime. We 
have played games at our party and made 

Christmas crafts, plus we have had a festive 
lunch, and we have even met Santa!

Thank you so much for the kind words, 
cards and presents that we, the 
Ladybirds team, have received. 

We are very humbled and lucky to have 
such a wonderful group of children with 

lovely parents.
Next term

Our title for our new topic will be Magic!, 
where our themes will be based on magical 

stories such as Cinderella, and The Magic Hat.
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Optional activity of the week:

Enjoy sharing the festive season with 
your child and family, with love, 

sharing, giving and understanding at 
this time of year.

Literacy + Maths learning

Reading:
Reading books have been collected in 
for this term. Children can continue 
to read and record books from home 
over the festive period if they wish.

Latest news
Dates for your diary:

• 14th Dec – Class Christmas party

End of term 15th Dec 1pm 
finish

• Tuesday 2nd Jan - Children return to school

• Half Term – Mon 12th to Fri 16th February)

Ladybirds Christmas 
party
Today

Thursday 14th December pm
Children wear their uniform to school. 
They can bring a party outfit to get 
changed into; this can be a festive 

jumper or party clothes.
Each child can bring a small party snack 

e.g. a packet of crisps or chocolate snack 
(peanut-free).

We shall supply a few extra snacks, 
and play some games!
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